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Report: OKC leads U.S. in cost of driving on rough roads 
BY DAN SNYDER   
 

 
A study shows Oklahoma City leads the nation in cost to drivers for driving on rough roads. (TRIP) 

WASHINGTON, DC — The Oklahoma City metro is one of the worst in the nation when it comes to 
roadways, according to a new report.  
National transportation research group TRIP says 53% of major roads in OKC are in poor condition, 
ranking seventh worst in the nation among urban areas with 500,000 or more residents.  
The report also estimates those rough roads cost metro drivers $1,025 annually in additional vehicle 
operating costs. That number is highest in the U.S.  
Poor road conditions seem to be a statewide problem, however.  
The same report shows 49% of Tulsa's roads are in poor condition (10th worst in U.S.), costing 
drivers an extra $998 each year (2nd).  
“Oklahoma is really behind the eight ball when it comes to road maintenance,” said Chuck Mai, vice 
president of public affairs for AAA Oklahoma. “More big rigs than ever pound our roadways every day 
thanks to Oklahoma’s geographic position as a crossroads of America. Plus, car travel has been 
increasing as gasoline prices have been falling. And all this as the state faces a budget shortfall in the 
hundreds of millions of dollars. ODOT does a very good job with the dollars they have to work with – 
the problem is they just don’t have enough dollars. Oklahoma City and Tulsa are in the same boat.”  
Nationwide, travel by large commercial trucks increased by 26% from 2000 to 2014. That number is 
anticipated to jump another 72% between 2015 and 2030, according to the report.  
 
 

http://www.tripnet.org/docs/Urban_Roads_TRIP_Report_November_2016.pdf
http://okcfox.com/news/local/report-okc-leads-us-in-cost-of-driving-on-rough-roads
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